
ST. LUCIE WEST SERVICES DISTRICT 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING BY COMMUNICATIONS MEDIA TECHNOLOGY 
 

As a result of the public health emergency that exists in the State of Florida as a 
consequence of the COVID-19 coronavirus, in light of the guidelines established by the Centers 
for Disease Control for the protection of all members of the community, and with the authority 
granted by Executive Orders issued by Governor Ron DeSantis, including Executive Order 20-69 
(Emergency Management—COVID-19—Local Government Public Meetings), the Board of 
Supervisors of the St. Lucie West Services District gives notice that it will conduct a 
Workshop and a Regular Board Meeting using communications media technology on June 
1, 2020. At 9 a.m., and on June 2, 2020, at 9 a.m., respectively.  A limited number of persons 
may attend the Workshop and Regular Board Meeting in the Board Meeting Room, 450 S.W. 
Utility Drive, Port St. Lucie, Florida 34986; at this location no more than 10 persons may be 
present at any one time.  Additional information about the Workshop and Regular Board Meeting 
can be obtained from District Manager, Dennis Pickle by email at dpickle@slwsd.org, or by 
telephone at (772) 323-2788. 
 

The public can participate in the Workshop or Regular Board Meeting by listening to the 
meeting live by calling the following phone number: 1-877-402-9753, access code 4411919 and 
can offer public comment or submit written or other physical evidence by emailing comments or 
evidence to the following email address: dpickle@slwsd.org providing comments or evidence, or 
mailing comments or evidence to Dennis Pickle at 450 S.W. Utility Drive, Port St. Lucie, Florida 
34986.  All emails and evidence received by the close of business on May 29, 2020, will be 
provided to Board Members in advance of the Workshop and Regular Board Meeting and will be 
posted on the District’s website along with the minutes of the Workshop and Regular Board 
Meeting.  The public is advised that this email address will be used solely for obtaining public 
comments and evidence for the Workshop and Regular Board Meeting and should not be used for 
other purposes or questions.  All comments received will be public records. 
 

Dated this 27th day of May, 2020. 
 

ST. LUCIE WEST SERVICES DISTRICT 
By:  Dennis M. Pickle, District Manager 
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